





Antonia Hover

From: Steve Glover <glover.steve@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 24, 2025 10:04 AM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Coming FPL Rate Hike

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

The Public Council Service Commission's 'opposition' is (my opinion) a PR tool which makes noise,
but never wins a battle with the Energy Monopoly.

No elected politician...No FL Energy Commission/Committee Member...will lift a 'serious' finger to
oppose an Energy rate hike. The R&D political parties are not about to allow their largest donor
sources to be threatened. Bought and Sold...political Commissions and Committees operate for
'‘appearances’ in such manipulated events.

Axiom: Energy Industries historically/strategically present 'outrageous' cost/rate hike proposals...then
appear to battle it out with Public Council and Others...generating a lot of mis-information and
politically charged dialogue...eventually...at great expense to both parties...claiming defeat, and
'settling’ for the 'government-imposed' reduced rate hike (which is the mutually agreed increase they
sought in the first place). Theatre.

FPL (just as the prior Gulf Power Co) already exists under a legislated allowance for the sale of
kilowatts with a 'government guaranteed' Fixed Profit %:

Meaning, whenever they wish Profit Dollars to increase...the simple task of increasing overhead does
the trick. Additionally, Tax Dollars/Govt.Subsidies, etc, etc, are readily available for Energy Industry
Advances (land, technology, supportive legislation, etc). Cha-Ching. Nice gig for any business...but
FPL is not a business. It is a government protected monopoly.

Feel free to shoot holes in my observations...
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